From: Adam Fischer <afisch@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/11/2020 09:01:47 AM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: "Hollywood Center Project" DEIR
Ms. Nguyen,

Please extend the deadline for comment on the Hollywood center project. It is not feasible for the public to review and express
their opinions about this project during a global pandemic and a citywide lockdown. I am shocked that this is moving forward right
now, and the cynical side of me thinks that certain interests are trying to force this on the public surreptitiously and during a time
when it would receive little attention (which is disgusting).

Alternatively you could just deny the project which would be the second time the public has stated that we don’t want oversized
monster projects like this in our city- especially in Hollywood which is not like downtown and would not support skyscrapers -
and especially when it would be built on a major fault line!

How many times do we have to tell the city we don’t want this project in Hollywood? Send these developers away for good!
Thank you,
Adam Fischer

213-804-2032
Los Angeles, CA
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